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From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 7:03 PM


To: Barry Thom - NOAA Federal


Cc: Howard Brown


Subject: ROC_TigerTeam_Notes_20181204_AdapMgmt.docx


Attachments: Untitled attachment 00024.txt; ROC_TigerTeam_Notes_20181204_AdapMgmt.docx


Barry, I think you would benefit from having Cathy’s summary of adaptive management issues.


Maria



